
Blackness General Economic Development
Area – consultation event

Later  this  week,  City  Council  planners  will  commence
consulting on their proposed Design Framework for the future development of
the Blackness General Economic Development Area (GEDA).

The proposed framework will be subject to a six week consultation, which will
start with a drop-in event at Verdant Works.

The Blackness GEDA drop-in event will take place at Verdant Works this
Thursday (29th August) from 12 noon to 7pm.

Planning officers will be on hand to outline the proposed Design Framework,
discuss any issues and to gather any thoughts and ideas from those who
attend.

Further information on the event is available here.
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